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Meetings – Gold Coast Tavern First Floor 

1st and 3rd Mondays -                                                                             5.45pm for 6.15 pm 

 

  
 

     RIP Stephanie Urchick    President Sheila         DG Lisa Hunt      

 

 Door Toast Thanks Chairman 
GUEST SPEAKER PROGRAM 

Date Speaker Topic Comment 

December 02 

Board Meeting 

Tony Zirilli D9640 Regionalisation 

Project 

Donations for Christmas 

Hampers SP state school 

December 09 Christmas Party Southport Golf Club Gifts for kids in Hospital 

NO MEETING until 20 January 2025  

January 20 2025 

Board Meting 

Happy New Year! Welcome Back  

 

DUTY ROSTER 

Date Door  Toast Thanks Chair 

December 02 Stuart Fairley Cheryl Gibbons Donna Gillett-

Shaw 

Ron Derrick 

December 09 Bill Crouch    

January 20 Alan Guignon Jennifer Johnson  Ron Derrick 

February 03 Marc Nuss Destiny Rescue Peter Kumnick Ron Derrick 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Christmas Party 

Monday 9 December 

Southport Golf Club 

Cost $45 per person 

Please bring gifts for children in Uni and 
Robina Hospitals on Christmas Day. – 
No wrapping - Please. 

 

 

 

 

http://surfersparadiserotary.org/


Christmas hampers for disadvantaged 
families at the Surfers Paradise State 
School 

As last year, we are seeking assistance 
with donations of suitable food items or 
cash donations to be delivered to the 
meeting on 2 December. 

Following that, the club will supplement 
these donations with items to be 
purchased. 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

 

Collection Tubes for Rotary 
Foundation  - Update 

 

Ron presented Model 2 of the coin tube.   

The coins don’t catch in the new model.  
Thanks Ron. 

 

 

 

Ron also advised that the council had 
considered the proposal to build a 
walkway through the vegetation 
adjoining the Villas to be a Botanical 
Gardens 

If approval were to be given, the concept 
was for a “Native Trail” with random 
seating. 

 

 

Rtn Helen Derrick collected this award 
for the club. 

It represents an average donation of 
$500 per member to our Rotary 
Foundation. 

Members should be justly proud of this 
achievement. 

 

Golf Day 

Lee Peters advised that the day would 
be held on 10 February, starting at 2pm. 

For more information, please contact 
Lee. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


